
 

 

  

We are continuing utility relocation work as we move closer to making future ‘L’ improvements 
under the Red and Purple Modernization Project. Work will be performed that may affect your 
community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do our best to minimize the impact 
of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

48-Hour Notice 
 

Dates: Weekdays 
Tuesday, September 4 to Friday September 28, 2018 

 
Location:   

 The alley west of 5700 to 5814 N. Winthrop Avenue 

 

Work Hours: 8am to 4pm, daily 
 

Work Activity: ComEd Overhead and Underground Utility Work 
 

Local Impact: 

 The alleys may be closed intermittently during stated work hours. 
 

 Vehicle access to enter/exit garages and parking spaces via the alley 
may be restricted during stated work hours. 

 
 

 

 

If you encounter any unanticipated problems during the work activity, please call: 

Keith Powley 

Construction Manager, Resident Engineer 

1-331-303-2499 

Keith.Powley@wsp.com 

 

If you have questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

LaTrice Phillips-Thompson 

RPM Government and Community Relations Officers 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

 


